
Date: 9/21/2022
To: State Agencies and Co-Op Members
From: State Procurement Office
Re: Temp Staffing AS-IS Data Collection (Final Attempt)

This is a FINAL attempt to gather data from end users for the Temporary Staffing Services
Implementation. You may have already completed our survey or attended other meetings on
the topic.

This is the FINAL opportunity to have your voice heard and have your feedback included in
the go-forward plan for the new contract starting on 1/1/2023.

Please plan to attend the final planning meeting, info included below, if you have input to
provide.

Date & Time: Friday, September 23⋅2:00 – 4:00pm

JOIN WITH GOOGLE MEET
meet.google.com/ste-jdco-hcw

Join by phone
(US) +1 385-404-0792 PIN: 234 284 110#

--
Nyesha "Nye" Daley, PhD, MBA
Statewide Procurement Manager, Professional Services
ADOA - State Procurement Office | State of Arizona
100 North 15th Avenue, Suite 305 | Phoenix, AZ   85007
(602) 542-4907 | nyesha.daley@azdoa.gov

http://meet.google.com/ste-jdco-hcw

